
I kayak the Willamette river frequently and I love how the river is becoming healthy again.  I support SB 857 to limit the weight of 
wakeboard boats to 4000 and under. These boats damage the shoreline and disrupt the river bottom. It also harms the biology of 
the river. Please vote to limit wakeboarding boats to a 4000 lb weight limit.

Thank you,

Ann Chetock 


